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‘Learning Together Across the World’ 
 

23rd May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Following on from my previous letter regarding the Year 9 End of Year assessments, I am writing to 

provide further details on the assessment schedule and subject specific dates.  

In addition to the Maths, English and Science exams held in the hall, Year 9’s will also complete a 

range of in class assessments between Monday 2nd June and Friday 20th June 2025. 

The purpose of these assessments is to evaluate the progress your child has made across the 

curriculum this year. They also provide valuable information to help us tailor support for each 

student as they move into Year 10. 

A detailed assessment schedule outlining the specific dates and subjects will be sent to you 

alongside this letter. Please encourage your child to review their classwork and revision materials in 

preparation for these assessments. Teachers will also be supporting students in lessons with revision 

strategies and guidance. 

To facilitate the assessments taking place in the hall, Year 9 students will revert back to period 4 

lunch on the 11th and 18th June. On Friday the 20th June their Maths exam is scheduled to finish at 

2:30pm and Year 9’s will be dismissed after. 

We understand that assessments can sometimes be a source of anxiety for students. Please be 

assured that we are committed to ensuring the process is as supportive and stress-free as possible. If 

you have any concerns or questions, do not hesitate to contact your child’s form tutor or subject 

teachers. 

Thank you for your continued support in helping your child achieve their best. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Miss P Williams 

Head of Year 9 
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